GRAHAM LEARNING CENTER MONTHLY REPORT

January 2016

ENROLLMENT/ATTENDANCE:

December

CAMPUS/PROGRAM	17 students
ATTENDANCE %	

CAMPUS NEWS:

2 Students completed the required credits to graduate and Completion Ceremonies were held.

TEACHER/STAFF SPOTLIGHT:

Blenda Renicks: Blenda fills the role of Administrative assistant and much more. She completes all tasks that are asked of her with a happy heart. She is a diligent worker and truly has a heart for the learners at GLC.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Week of January 18th Recruiter from the Marines is scheduled to visit with those interested.

OTHER:

STAAR EOC tests were taken and we are awaiting results (projected reporting date is 1/21).

We have several new applicants from GHS starting in January.

Discussing using Odysseyware during the afternoons to further student education at high school.